
Na Gaeil Notes Monday January 3
rd

 2022 

 

 

Munster Final    In this long and dreary month of January it is great to have the Munster 

Intermediate Final between Na Gaeil and Clare champions, Corofin, to look forward to. 
It is fixed for the weekend of the 15th / 16th of January but as of yet no venue for this 
game has been decided on.  Hopefully this will be confirmed within the next few days. 
We will keep you posted of any developments. 

 

Bobble Hats    Na Gaeil bobble hats were sold out in a matter of hours of going on sale 
just before Christmas. But the good news is that another batch is on the way. They will 
be available for purchase in the clubhouse and in Byrnes Spar, Oakpark. 

 

 

Na Gaeilgoers    It’s Back! Na Gaeilgoers walking / running group is back every 
Monday and Thursday evening at 7.30pm sharp. Start your fitness journey by walking or 
running 5km while also getting fresh air and meeting new people. High vis jackets a 
must. Route will be around Tralee town and will be explained on the night. Children 
welcome but must be accompanied by an adult throughout the route. Please arrive at 
Na Gaeil and have parked by 7.25pm. Respect social distancing. This event will go 
ahead unless there is a weather warning. So please come along and join us. 

 

 

AGM    Our club AGM will now take place on Thursday, January 20th 2022 at 8pm. Any 

motions should have been submitted to John Keating at secretary.nagaeil.kerry@gaa.ie 
by Thursday, December 30th 2021. 

 

 

Lotto     Our Lotto draw was held on Tuesday last, December 28th in the clubhouse at 
7.30pm.  Numbers drawn were: 10, 16, 17, 18. There was no winner. €20 Lucky Dip 
winners were: Barry Crean, Mary O’Mahony, Tom Rooney, Johnny Maunsell and Myra 
Daly. Next week’s jackpot is €6,100. 
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 Bingo    Due to the new closing hour of 8pm for bars and clubs we have no option but 

to cancel our Monday night bingo until restrictions are eased and things get back to 
normal again. We are sorry for any inconvenience caused. Na Gaeil Bingo Committee 
would like to wish all our patrons a very Happy and Healthy New Year. 

 

Win a House     Win a house in Killarney with Kerry GAA.   For €100 you could win a 
stunning new build A-rated 3 bedroom house superbly located just off the Park Road in 
Killarney. Kerry GAA is also running numerous other promotional draws throughout the 
fundraising campaign. The earlier you purchase your “Win a House in Killarney” ticket 
(or tickets!) the more draws you will be entered into. Remember all tickets purchased 
before the deadline for each promotional draw will entitle you to be entered into all 
promotional draws thereafter. Support your club and support your county. Go to 
kerrygaa.ie and buy your ticket today. If you’re not in you can’t win! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


